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Friday 25th June 2021 

 
Diary Dates - July 

 
Dear Parents, 
 
Here are important diary dates for July – it is always a busy end to the academic year and it 
is important to keep abreast of events within school. 
 

Date Event 
 

Monday 5th July Nursery Parents induction meeting – Orchard 5pm 
Elm Music Tuition 

Tuesday 6th July Reception Parents induction meeting – Orchard 5pm 
Final Multisports (Rec), Dance (Beech) and Rounders (Elm) clubs 

Wednesday 7th July ‘Meet the New Teacher’ Transition sessions – pm 

Thursday 8th July Forest School – Last session for Beech class 
End of Year reports to parents 
Final Netball club (Elm) 

Friday 9th July Non-uniform day – Summer Hamper Day 
Final Football club (Oak) 

 

Mon 12th July Elm Music Tuition – final lesson of the year 

Tues 13th July Y6 Visit: Baggeridge Challenge Academy 
Chestnut Sports (am) 
Beech Sports (pm) 

Wed 14th  July Year 6 Leavers Worship – Revd. Richard (In school) 
Film Night – Reception to Year 6 (3.30pm – 5.15pm) 
PTFA Balloon Race winner announced 

Thursday 15th July Forest School – Oak Class 
Elm Sports (pm) 

Friday 16th July End of Term awards (Whole School) 
Y6 Special Lunch Choice Menu 
Oak Sports (pm) 

 

Mon 19th July Y6 Leavers Enrichment Activities 

Tues 20th July Y6 Leavers Enrichment Activities 

Wed 21st July *Final day of school – pupils finish at usual school time. There will be 
no after-school club provision on the final day of term.* 
 
Y6 Leavers Assembly (Filmed in school) 
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With DfE Covid restrictions in place, we have had to continue to curtail parental 
participation in many of the traditional events that we look forward to at this time of the 
year. Most notably, this includes sports days and the Year 6 leavers service at the Church. I 
am adamant that the pupils will not miss out and instead, we are carrying these out within 
school where our safety measures continue to be in place. 
 
Transition Session – Meet the new Teacher 
It is a strength of the school that many pupils will continue to learn with the same teacher 
from September. Pupils in the older cohort of their class will meet their new class teachers 
and see their classroom environments on the afternoon of Wednesday 7th July. On this 
afternoon, we have ensured that year groups are split and no mixing of our pupil bubbles 
will take place. 
 
Year 6 Leavers  
We are extrememly proud of our Year 6 pupils, showing resilience to continue their learning 
this year – we are giving them a ‘send off’ that is fitting. Pupils are excited to visit 
Baggeridge Challenge Academy for the day on Tuesday 13th July. Reverend Richard (All 
Saints’ Church) will be in school for a leavers worship, replacing the service that would 
usually take place in Church. Seperately, we are holding a Leavers Service on the final day of 
term to celebrate individual achievements and reflect together on a fantastic time at the 
school. Like last year, this assembly will be filmed for parents and pupils will have a copy on 
pen drives to keep as a memory. By request, we have been able to oganise a Forest School 
celebration day – some pupils missed some of their designated weeks due to lockdown in 
Spring. 
There are many more activities planned in the final three days of term (some involve eating 
lovely things!) which we have called ‘enrichment activities’ so that we keep some surprises 
for the children. I would like to thank the PTFA for providing the funding for these and 
organising gifts that children will receive. Stay tuned to Class Dojo – Mrs Shuttleworth will 
provide information nearer the time on what pupils need to bring on these days! 
 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
Giles Godfrey  
Head of School  

mailto:office@allsaints-trysull.staffs.sch.uk

